
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
The SUNDERLAND COMMUNITY PRESERVATION 
COMMITTEE will hold a PUBLIC HEARING on May 4, 
2022, at 6:45pm, in the Town Offices Building, 12 School 
Street, Sunderland, MA. The purpose of the meeting is to 
review the needs and priorities for community preservation, 
gather input for future projects, update goals for CPA Funding, 
and to hear reports from projects receiving CPA Funds 
previously. All are welcome and encouraged to attend.  
 


